
 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

Date: December 21, 2022 

 

All Kane County court cases will be by Zoom on Friday due to winter storm 

All Kane County court cases will be heard remotely by Zoom on Friday, December 23 due to the 

predicted winter storm. All Sixteenth Judicial Circuit court and Circuit Clerk’s Office locations 

will be physically closed per General Order for the safety of court-goers and staff. To attend 

court, go to www.kanecourt.org and click on “Join Zoom Hearing.” You must download the free 

Zoom app to your smartphone, computer, or tablet. People needing assistance may call the 

Kane County Law Library at 630-406-7126 for help from 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 

The Sixteenth Judicial Circuit building closures include the Kane County Judicial Center, the 

Kane County Courthouse (3rd Street Courthouse), Kane County Branch Court, Elgin Branch 

Court, Aurora Branch Court, the Kane County Circuit Clerk’s Office (including satellite offices), 

and the Kane County Juvenile Justice Center. 

All Sixteenth Judicial Circuit Courts will be closed in their entirety on Monday, December 26, in 

observance of the holidays. Regular operations will resume on Tuesday, December 27. 

For further information, contact: 

Nancy Feely, Administrative Assistant 

Office of the Chief Judge and Court Administrator 

Phone: 630-232-3440 

Email: FeelyNancy@16thCircuit.IllinoisCourts.gov  
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